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CAMEO Guild Meeting: Thursday, December 15, 2022 
 

Our December Potluck meeting was called to order at 6:33 pm by President  Carole Gilbert who led 
us in Grace. We then enjoyed a lovely meal and conversation with membership. Following our meal, 
a short meeting was held starting at 7:33 while we enjoyed seconds and dessert. 
 

1) Betty made the lovely centerpieces and one member at each table should take one home. 
2) Workshop for January will be publicized in advance 
3) Bylaws & Standing rules committee met 4 times. New bylaws will be printed in the 

Silhouette for members to review prior to a vote. Noted that they have been cut from 8 
pages to 2-3 pages. 

4) Charity: 43 toiletries bags + toys were donated. Total value= $960.00 Thanks for members 
generosity. 

5) Correction from November minutes: Ann B. is in perfect health and does not have a broken 
ankle. Please remember member Janet N. and Cathy M. (former member). 

6) The evening’s meeting was concluded with Show and Tell. 
 
 
Board Meeting: No board meeting in December-Happy Holidays! 
 
Show and tell finished the evening, and meeting was adjourned 
Respectfully submitted, Louise McCormick-Glazier; Jan 5, 2023. 


